Finance Committee
Minutes
August 21, 2020

The Finance Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Friday, August 21, 2020

at 9:00 a.m. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Ray Spencer. Also Robert Murrell,
Dale Lattz, Randy Shumard, Shannon Carroll, Renee Fruendt and Keri Nusbaum. Also Bruce
Delashmit, Doug Johnson, and Dustin Harmon of Bellwether.

Motion: Fruendt made motion, seconded by Carroll to approve the minutes of the June 30,
2020 meeting as written. Roll was called, all in favor and the motion carried.

Bellwether was in attendance to tell about the CURES act and how Piatt County can be
reimbursed. After an overview, they will meet with department groups to answer questions.

It is a reimbursement program for spending related to COVID 19 through December 30,
2020.Harmon reviewed the dates of claims and submissions, and other information that will be
needed. Someone from the county will need to submit the grant information provided by
Bellwether.

Public Comment: Harmon asked department heads to see him after the meeting, to sign up for
a time for the next weeks budget meeting.

Motion: Carroll made motion, seconded by Shumard to adjourn. On voice vote, all in favor, the
motion carried, and the meeting was adjourned at 9:34 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Keri Nusbaum
Piatt County Zoning Officer



